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New York North Group Records 
Report. 

 
 
 
 

Hello all from record central. With almost six months under my belt I am 
getting the hang of this job.  It is really not that hard just have to stay with it 
when the changes come in and remember to get the labels out for the 
newsletter every month.   
 
 
There are a couple of things that everyone needs to know. 

1. There are two emails that you can send me changes: [removed] and 
also at records@nynafg.com . 

2. I have moved and am still getting mail from the old address at 
[removed] If you send me changes by snail mail please send them to 
the new address: [removed]. 

 
Dr’s when sending me change for your districts please only send the 
information for the groups that have changes.  Please remember to include 
the group number. 
 
While working with the labels for the News letter I have noticed that a lot of 
the groups are not current with the subscription renewals.  If your group can 
afford the subscription cost please help support NYN by sending it in. You 
can see on the Hi Lights label your date 11Dec would be Dec 2011 
expiration date. If your group is unable to help we will still mail you the Hi 
Lights we want everyone to be informed. 
 
  As always KISS 
Keep it simply simple 
 
 
George S 


